
From: Katie Biddlestone [mailto:katie@sda.org.au]  

Sent: Monday, 18 July 2016 5:21 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J 

Cc: Jacki Baulch; Leigh Svendsen; Sharlene Wellard; Kate Thomson; Estha van der Linden; AMOD 
Subject: AM2014/209 - 4 yearly review of modern awards - Pharmacy Industry Award 

 
Dear President, 
 
RE:      AM2014/209 - 4 yearly review of modern awards - Pharmacy Industry Award 
 
Pursuant to paragraph [3] of the Statement issued by Your Honour on 15 July 2016, [2016] 
FWC4770, the SDA would like to confirm that we are pursuing our substantive claim to 
include a minimum 4 hour shift for full-time employees in the Pharmacy Industry Award, as 
per our submission and draft determination filed on 21 April 2016.  We apologise for the 
omission of this claim in our correspondence filed on 7 July 2016. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

Katie Biddlestone 
National Industrial Officer & National Women’s Officer 
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